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CONSULTATION PROCEDURE 

 

CONSULTATION ON THE MFSA FINTECH STRATEGY 

NOTE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF CONSULTATION PERIOD 

 

 

Further to the Consultation Document (link) issued by the MFSA on the 31 January 2019, 

regarding the MFSA FinTech Strategy (MFSA Ref:  01-2019), the Authority advises that the 

consultation period has been extended to Monday, 18 March 2019.  

 

Industry participants and interested parties are invited to send their responses through an 

online survey, developed specifically for this purpose, by not later than the said date. The 

survey may be accessed through the following link or QR Code:  

 

https://www.surveygizmo.eu/s3/90120621/MFSA-FinTech-Strategy-Survey  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While interested parties are urged to submit their feedback through the online survey, any 

queries in relation to this Consultation Document should be directed to fintech@mfsa.com.mt. 
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